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I refer to:
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Please protect consumers from the profit hungry Investor Owned Utilities.  While there can be little doubt that the
pandemic has inflicted damage on the profits of the IOUs, ratepayers should not be held responsible for those losses.

Sincerely,
Yen Chin
Seattle

Save Energy
saveenergy5@gmail.com

mailto:saveenergy5@gmail.com
mailto:PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov

